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F I S C A L    I M P A C T    R E P O R T 
 

 
SPONSOR Harper 

ORIGINAL DATE  
LAST UPDATED 

01/28/14 
01/29/14 HM 24 

 
SHORT TITLE “I Love Rio Rancho Day” SB  

 
 

ANALYST A. Montoya 
 

APPROPRIATION (dollars in thousands) 
 

Appropriation Recurring 
or Nonrecurring 

Fund 
Affected FY15 FY16 

NFI   

 (Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 
 

SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 

SUMMARY 
 

     Synopsis of Bill  
 

House Memorial 24 declares February 14, 2014, as “I Love Rio Rancho Day” in the House of 
Representatives. 
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No fiscal impact. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
The City of Rio Rancho began as a retirement community called Rio Rancho estates in the early 
1960’s and became an incorporated municipality in 1981. Rio Rancho is now the third-largest 
city in New Mexico, with a population of more than 89,000. Rio Rancho is recognized nationally 
as one of the best places to live in the United States. 
 
The City of Rio Rancho and the Rio Rancho regional chamber of commerce have celebrated “I 
Love Rio Rancho Day” at the legislature on Valentine’s Day for the last several years.  
 
Copies of this memorial should be transmitted to the governing body of Rio Rancho and the Rio 
Rancho regional chamber of commerce. 
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